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LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE 

 

Dear Noni Basalama, 

We are pleased to inform you that your manuscript entitled, “Empowered Identity 

Teachers in Tomini Bay: Do they still exist?” has been accepted by our Editorial Board 

after successfully passing double-blind review. Please revise your paper based on the 

feedbacks from reviewers and resubmit it for further process. The paper is scheduled for 

publication in the upcoming Volume 2 Issue 2 May 2022 of the “TRANS-KATA: Journal of 

Language, Literature, Culture, and Education”. 

We will send the gallery proof of your paper for the final revision after all the quality 

control checks and prior to publishing the article as we are not responsible for any error in 

the published paper due to your oversight. 

Thank you for submitting your article to the “TRANS-KATA: Journal of Language, 

Literature, Culture, and Education”. We welcome your contributions in future. 

 

Date: 7 December 2021 

 

Best Regards,  

 

Editor-in-Chief 
Novriyanto Napu, PhD 
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